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SAINT PAUL CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

West Grand Zoning Study 
 

The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on draft Zoning Code and Zoning 

Map amendments pertaining to the section of Grand Avenue between Cretin Avenue and 

just east of Fairview Avenue. Draft amendments include changes to the density and 

dimensional standards for the RM2 districts and rezoning of properties at the commercial 

nodes of Grand/Cleveland and Grand/Fairview to the T2 district.  

 

The hearing will be held before the City Council on: 

 

Wednesday, June 19, 2013 

5:30 p.m. 

City Council Chambers, City Hall, Room 300 

15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Saint Paul 

 

All comments concerning the draft Zoning Code amendments will be heard at this hearing.  

Comments submitted in writing should be addressed to: 

 

Office of the City Council 

310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Blvd. West 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Josh Williams at josh.williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us or fax to 651-

266-6549. 

 

 

 

The following documents are available from Josh Williams, City Planner, 651-266-6659, 

josh.williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us or at http://www.stpaul.gov/index.aspx?NID=5084 

 

• The Neighborhood Planning Committee (NPC) memorandum to the Planning 

Commission explaining the study findings, recommendations, and rationale 

 



 

 

• The attachments included with the NPC memorandum  

 

• The May 17, 2013, Planning Commission resolution adopting the recommendations 

 

• The draft ordinance under consideration by the City Council 


